
If you are enrolling for the 23-24 school year you can do that online at 
https://www.usd259.org/enroll.  
Click on 23-24 School Year Enrollment. If you have never has a student attend 
Wichita Public Schools you will need to create an account.   
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Kindergarten will have a separate enrollment for 23-24 school 
year. 
We have an additional Ages & Stages Questionnaire for all Kindergarten students that will 
take approximately 10-15 minutes to complete. ASQ has been specifically designed to 
pinpoint developmental progress and catch delays in young children. 
Please go to your student's school to complete your online enrollment and ASQ screening. 

Kindergarten students will need to go to their school to 
complete enrollment. We recommend going during in-person 
enrollment days July 25-26, from noon-7 p.m. If that doesn’t 
work, it can be done any day between July 25 and Aug 11. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 

 

Parents 
can click 
Exclude 
if they 
are not 
making 
updates 
to that 
student 

Click In 
Progress to 
exact page 
that needs 
updated.  
Click Edit to 
review all 
pages. 



 

 

Internet is now 
a mandatory 
question 



  

  
 
 

This shows for NEW STUDENTS ONLY 

Parents can only check their own boxes 
or if they add a parent.   

Parents that live at the same address can view the boxes that are 
checked but cannot update another parent’s information.  
Parents that live at different address cannot view or change the 
permission boxes. 



  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Xello allows students to send their transcripts to a 
prospective college. 



  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Only applies to Middle Schools 
Brooks, Coleman, Curtis, Gordon Parks, Hadley, 
Hamilton, Horace Mann, Jardine, Robinson, 
Truesdell 



  
 
 
 

Free and Reduced applications are completed through 
Titan, Applications will be available July 6th 


